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Notice to Stakeholders and Interested Parties 

 
 

 
To: Stakeholders and Interested Parties   
 
From: Miles McEvoy, Deputy Administrator  
 
Subject: Discontinued Use of Summit Organic Products  
 
Date: January 31, 2011  
 
In 2009, the National Organic Program (NOP) conducted an investigation of a complaint 
concerning Summit 14, 10 and 7 Organic Nitrogen Soil Supplements manufactured by Summit 
Organic, Inc. 
 
Based on a review of information obtained from the manufacturer and reports of onsite 
inspections of the production facility, the NOP concluded that the manufacturer had not provided 
sufficient information to support Summit 14, 10 and 7 Organic Nitrogen Soil Supplements' 
compliance with the NOP regulations. 
 
Therefore, all use of Summit 14, 10 & 7 Organic Nitrogen Soil Supplements has been prohibited 
since July 27, 2009. Use of these products will constitute the use of a prohibited substance which 
could jeopardize the organic status of operations, including land and products. 
 
 
Document Control: 
This document supersedes “Discontinued Use of Summit Organic Products” dated July, 27, 
2009, which is now obsolete.  
 


